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A huge shout out to the Girls' Basketball Team at École Beau Meadow School 
who played with heart and determination all season long.



Honoka, one of our international students from Japan, 
has been having a blast with her host family, the 
Rodrigues family from Beaumont. 



During exam week, our Japanese international students 
participated in a construction class led by Mr. LaPierre and 
Mrs. Curtis, where the students learned how to make a 
brainteaser puzzle.



Congratulations to Calmar Secondary School dual credit 
program students Siara MacLellan and Reese Chloe Jorvina for 
successfully completing their Medical Terminology through 
SAIT!



Riverview Middle School hosted the BGSD Elementary 
Basketball tournament in early February. Nine elementary 
schools joined in for some fun and competition.



Another gold medal tournament for the John Maland High 
School Senior Boys Basketball team! Way to go!



Junior high students at Black Gold Outreach enjoyed a fall field 
trip at the Lions Campground as part of their outdoor education 
class.



At École Dansereau Meadows School, junior high students 
taking the Entrepreneurship CTF course recently hosted a 
market to sell their creations and innovations.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=k65dizVf03A


During École Beau Meadow School’s Character Ed assembly, Gr. 
5-6 students worked on personal goal setting letters after hearing 
stories of people overcoming challenges to live out their dreams.



Willow Park School students and staff took part in their annual 
Winter Walk Day. On the route, each class left signs with messages 
of kindness for the community they love and value so much!



Jr High students at Riverview Middle School were out with shovels 
to help their neighbors after a recent snowfall. What a great way to 
give back to the community!



École Corinthia Park School celebrated Carnaval with a French 
Activity Day! Their French Immersion students enjoyed time together 
communicating in French while taking part in indoor and outdoor 
activities.



Recently, École Leduc Estates School Grade 2 students grabbed 
their passports and plane tickets and headed to Iqaluit! The 
students built igloos and participated in Inuit games before landing 
safely in Leduc in time for dismissal.



East Elementary School hosted a Family Literacy night on February 5 
for their K-3 families. Without the support of adult family members, 
children are less likely to be engaged and successful in school.



Nina the burrowing owl recently visited the Grade 5-6 science 
class at École Coloniale Estates School. 



Caledonia Park School has been running a Caught You Being 
Kind (CYBK) program, focused on social-emotional learning, 
specifically kindness, for the past four years.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=k65dizVf03A


Thank You!


